
VIRTUAL EDUCATION SERIES AUGUST 2024

You’re invited to a webinar:

Getting on 
track for 
retirement

If you’ve been saving in your retirement plan for a while, 
take a step back and find out whether you’re headed for the 
retirement you want. You’ll get a better picture of where you 
stand—and get help if you need it.

DATE TIME

August 2, 2024 9 a.m., 12 noon, and 3 p.m.

August 5, 2024 2 p.m. (Spanish), 5 p.m., and 8 p.m.

All times shown are Eastern time.

Register now
Scan this code to sign up or access a recording  
(available for 60 days)—or visit  
https://virtualeducationseries.events.vanguard.com.
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